
 

 
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FOX CANYON GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT 

AGENCY’S PROPOSED ORDINANCE TO AMEND OR RESCIND AN ORDINANCE 
TO ESTABLISH AN ALLOCATION SYSTEM FOR THE OXNARD AND PLEASANT 

VALLEY GROUNDWATER BASINS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Fox Canyon Groundwater 

Management Agency will conduct a public hearing on proposed ordinance that will amend or 
rescind [in whole or in part] “An Ordinance to Establish an Allocation System for the Oxnard and 

Pleasant Valley Groundwater Basins” (OPV Allocation Ordinance) to adjust the extraction 
allocation and allocation flexibility of certain operators receiving surface water deliveries. 

 
The public hearing will take place at the time and place noted below. 

 
Wednesday, March 27, 2024 

12:30 P.M. 
Board of Supervisor’s Hearing Room 
Ventura County Government Center 

 Hall of Administration 
800 South Victoria Avenue 

Ventura, CA 
 

If you have any questions or for more information regarding the proposed ordinances, please 
contact the Clerk of the Board at (805) 654-2014.  Written materials for the Board’s 

consideration will be available on the Agency’s website at http://www.fcgma.org, three days 
before the public hearing. 


